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The Whole Library Handbook 5 Apr 05 2020 The Whole Library Handbook, now in
its fifth edition, is an encyclopedia filled with facts, tips, lists, and
resources essential for library professionals and information workers of all
kinds, all carefully handpicked to reflect the most informative, practical,
up-to-date, and entertaining examples of library literature. Organized in
easy-to-find categories, this unique compendium covers all areas of
librarianship from academic libraries to teen services, from cataloging to
copyright, and from gaming to social media. Selections include Facts and
figures on library workers Bookmobile guidelines 100 great libraries of the
world Job search and recruitment techniques, and advice on how to deal with
tough economic times Tips on writing articles and book reviews Fun with
cataloging rules Famous librarians’ favorite books Covering a huge spectrum
of librariana, this one-of-a-kind volume is both educational and
entertaining.
Road & Track Dec 02 2019
Chilton's Honda Odyssey 2001-10 Repair Manual Sep 22 2021 This is a
maintenance and repair manual for the DIY mechanic, covering the GM
Chevrolet Malibu, 2004-2010 models.
The Software Encyclopedia 2000 Aug 29 2019
Down Beat Jun 07 2020 The contemporary music magazine.
Ultimate psychopolitics, mass mind control & the global control system Aug

10 2020
Richard Strauss - An Owner's Manual May 19 2021 (Unlocking the Masters).
The life and music of Richard Strauss (1864-1949) span what was arguably the
most turbulent period in human history, encompassing the Franco-Prussian
War, the unification of Germany, and two world wars. He was one of the very
last composers to have started his career in service to the old European
aristocracy, but near the end of his life, the continent lay in shambles,
and he faced financial ruin even as he remained Germany's greatest living
composer. Virtually from the day they were written, Strauss's tone poems
from the late nineteenth century works such as Don Juan , Till Eulenspiegel
, Also Sprach Zarathustra , and Death and Transfiguration have been
repertory standards. So have the operas Salome , Elektra , and Der
Rosenkavalier . And yet a tremendous quantity of very good music, both early
and late, has only recently come to the attention of musicians and music
lovers alike. This "owner's manual," accompanied by full-length audio
tracks, surveys all the major works with orchestra: symphonies, concertos,
tone poems, operas, ballets, suites, and songs. Many of them will be new
even to listeners familiar with the popular pieces, part of a vast legacy of
immaculately crafted, beautiful music that deserves to be rediscovered and
treasured.
Contemporary Keyboard Sep 03 2022
Educational Technology Jun 19 2021
Pencils Down! Jun 27 2019 Pencils Down! has been forty-five years in the
making. It is hoped that by sharing classroom experiences, the reader will
be entertained, enlightened, and educated. The ideas presented are written
for all educators: veteran, novice, substitute and student teachers, parents
who homeschool, college and university professors, as well as for anyone who
has a child in his or her care. The guide offers the fruit of my
experiences, gleaned from a lifetime in the classroom. Writing this book has
been a labor of love, and it is my sincere hope that all educators reading
this book will find some fresh insight into the wonderful profession of
teaching. Pencils Down! will take you on a journey whose itinerary begins in
elementary school and spans more than four decades. I have taken that
journey at the head of the class. Many an author has written a book on
education without ever having stepped into a real classroom. I have stepped
into many classrooms, many times, over many years, and now feel qualified to
write my first book. Having successfully survived as a teacher forty-five
years in the public and private sectors of both the New York and Nevada
school systems prompted me to write this book, a book packed with lessons
that work, school humor, enrichment activities, and sage advice ready to be
used by anyone who desires to instill a love of learning in a child. You may
wish to do many of the lessons with your students. Most of the text deals
with activities based on beloved children’s books. I have selected more than
fifty children’s books I most enjoyed reading and teaching my students.
Although some of these books never achieved Newbery Medal award status, each
book teaches something of life’s lessons, and each is a gem. My first
priority was selecting excellent children’s books. I have selected a broad
and diverse collection of children’s books with the hope that by using these
books daily with all elementary school children, each child can learn to
love books and appreciate the extended benefits of lifelong literacy. To

give you a true flavor of what is covered, a summary of each part follows.
Welcome to Pencils Down! Part One: School Humor You are reading this either
because you are contemplating a career in teaching or are curious to find
out whether a veteran teacher can still be sane after spending forty-five
years in the classroom. Part One presents the humorous side to an otherwise
serious profession. You will get a glimpse of nineteenth and early twentieth
century rules for teachers and peruse a copy of the contract teachers were
made to sign. Both will make you wonder why anyone would consider a career
in education. You will find out what teachers make and be privy to the
public’s low opinion of teachers’ salaries. If you survive the reality show
for educators, you may continue reading the book. School anecdotal
incidents, accrued from many years in the classroom, will be shared. You
will learn why God created the teacher and will be introduced to the new
school policy. A test designed for preschoolers will challenge you. Answers
from kindergartners and first graders as to why we read and write will be
sure to surprise and amuse you. Actual student test answers and parental
notes are included, both good for a chuckle. The difference between an
educator and a teacher will be clarified. Today’s schools, vs. schools in
the 50’s and 60’s, will make you wish you were teaching in a simpler era and
make you wonder if schools are still teaching math. An Australian school’s
answering machine will make you smile, as will the eleven things you did not
and will not learn in school. Part Two: Getting to Know You “Getting to know
you, Getting to know all about you.
International Geographic Information Systems (IGIS) Symposium: Technical
issues and the research agenda Aug 22 2021
The Cat Owner's Manual Oct 24 2021 At Last! A Beginner’s Guide to Feline
Technology Scratch marks on your furniture. Dead mice on your doorstep.
Stray hairs all over your clothes. It’s enough to make you cry out, “Why
doesn’t my cat have an owner’s manual?” And now—finally!—she does. Through
step-by-step instructions and helpful schematic diagrams, The Cat Owner’s
Manual explores hundreds of frequently asked questions: Which breeds
interface best with dogs? How can I maintain a quality exterior finish? And
why does my model always drink from the bathtub? Whatever your concerns,
you’ll find the answers here—courtesy of celebrated veterinarian Dr. David
Brunner and acclaimed author Sam Stall. Together, they provide plenty of
useful advice for both new and experienced cat owners.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office Sep 10
2020
Operating Manual for Spaceship Earth Jul 09 2020 One of Fuller’s most
popular works, Operating Manual for Spaceship Earth, is a brilliant
synthesis of his world view. In this very accessible volume, Fuller
investigates the great challenges facing humanity. How will humanity
survive? How does automation influence individualization? How can we utilize
our resources more effectively to realize our potential to end poverty in
this generation? He questions the concept of specialization, calls for a
design revolution of innovation, and offers advice on how to guide
“spaceship earth” toward a sustainable future. Description by Lars Muller
Publishers, courtesy of The Estate of Buckminster Fuller
Electronic Music May 07 2020 Acquaints composers, musicians, and music
lovers with the technical aspects of electronic music production

Media Archaeology Oct 12 2020 “Huhtamo and Parikka, from the first and
second generations of media archaeology, have brought together the best
writings from almost all of the best authors in the field. Whether we speak
of cultural materialism, media art history, new historicism or software
studies, the essays compiled here provide not only an anthology of
innovative historical case studies, but also a methodology for the future of
media studies as material and historical analysis. Media Archaeology is
destined to be a key handbook for a new generation of media scholars.” —Sean
Cubitt, author of The Cinema Effect "Taken together, this excellent
collection of essays by a wide range of scholars and practitioners
demonstrates how the emerging field of media archaeology not only excavates
the ways in which newer media work to remediate earlier forms and practices
but also sketches out how older media help to premediate new ones." —Richard
Grusin, author of Premediation: Affect and Mediality after 9/11 “In Media
Archaeology, a constellation of interdisciplinary writers explore society’s
relationship with the technological imaginary through history, with
fascinating essays on influencing machines, Freud as media theorist,
interactive games from the 19th century to the present day, just to name a
few. As an artist, my mind is set on fire by discussions of the marvelous
inventions that never made it to the mainstream, such as optophonic poetry,
Christopher Strachey’s 1952 ‘Love letter generator’ for the Manchester Mark
II computer, and the ‘Baby talkie.’” —Zoe Beloff, artist and editor of The
Coney Island Amateur Psychoanalytic Society and Its Circle "A long-awaited
synthesis addressing media archaeology in all of its epistemological
complexity. With wide-ranging intellectual breath and creative insight,
Huhtamo and Parikka bring together an eminent array of international
scholars in film and media studies, literary criticism, and history of
science in the spirit of making the discourse of the humanities legible to
artist-intellectuals. This foundational volume enables a sophisticated
understanding of reproducible audiovisual media culture as apparatus,
historical form, and avant-garde space of play." —Peter J. Bloom, author of
French Colonial Documentary: Mythologies of Humanitarianism "An essential
read for everyone interested in the histories of media and art." —Oliver
Grau, author of MediaArtHistories "Media archaeology is a wonderful new
shadow field. If you are willing to step outside the glow of new media, this
book's approaches can shift how you experience the objects and experiences
that fill the new everyday of contemporary life. No one captures the beauty
of studying new media in the shadow of older media implements and practices
better than Erkki Huhtamo, the Finnish writer, curator, and scholar of media
technology and design famous for his creative work as a preservationist and
an interpreter of pre-cinematic technologies of visual display. He has
teamed up here with Jussi Parikka, the Finnish scholar who has brought us an
insect theory of media, to give us this long-awaited collection of essays in
media archaeology. The surprise of the book is that the essays collectively
bring forward a range of approaches to considering archaeological practice,
giving us new ways to think about our embodied and subjective orientations
to technologies and objects through the lens of the material remnants of
practice, rather than offering a narrow definition of the field. The
collection moves between computational machines and influencing machines,
preservation and imagination, offering a range of ways to live the new

everyday of media experience through the imaginary of archaeology." —Lisa
Cartwright, co-author of Practices of Looking: An Introduction to Visual
Culture “Where McLuhan’s Understanding Media ends, Media Archaeology
actually begins. Refusing the often futile search for the eternal laws of
media, Media Archaeology does something more difficult and rare. It
literally brings the history of media alive by drawing into presence the
enigmatic, heterogeneous, unruly past of the media—its artifacts, machines,
imaginaries, tactics, and games. What results is a fabulous cabinet of
(media) memories: the imaginary moving with kinetic frenzy, histories of
what happens when media collide in the electronic space of the virtual, and
stories about those strange interstitial spaces between analogue and
digital.” —Arthur Kroker, author of The Will to Technology and the Culture
of Nihilism “Rupturing the continuities and established values of
traditional media history, this exciting and thought-provoking collection
makes a significant contribution to our understanding of media culture, and
demonstrates that the presence of the past in present-day media is central
to the recognition and re-cognition that media archaeology promotes.” —John
Fullerton, editor of Screen Culture: History and Textuality “Here, at last,
is a collection of essays that are a critical step to comprehending the
history of our impulse to see ourselves in the machines we have made. This
could be the beginning of 'Archaeology of Intention.'" —Bernie Lubell,
artist “Huhtamo and Parikka’s expertly curated collection is a kaleidoscopic
tour of media archaeology, giving us forceful evidence of that unruly
domain’s vitality while preserving its wonderful unpredictability. With this
essential volume, countless new paths have been opened up for media and
cultural historians." —Charles R. Acland, author of Screen Traffic “This
brilliant collection of essays provides much needed material and historical
grounding for our understanding of new media. At the same time, it animates
that ground by recognizing the integral roles that imagination, embodiment,
and even productive disturbance play in media historiography. Yet these
essays constitute more than a collection of historical case studies;
together, they transform the book’s subject into its overall method. Media
Archaeology performs media archaeology. Huhtamo and Parikka excavate the
intellectual traditions and map the epistemological terrain of media
archaeology itself, demonstrating that the field is ripe with possibilities
not only for further historical examination, but also for imagining exciting
new scholarly and creative futures.” —Shannon Mattern, The New School
The Healthy Person Owner's Manual Aug 02 2022 This is an essential read for
all walks of life and told in a language that is easy to read and absorb.
From athletes hoping to re-calibrate their mindset, or training for that
extra percentage of performance through to those just hoping to be a
healthier version of themselves, allowing them to enjoy more quality time
with their family. The Healthy Person Owner's Manual will challenge your
thinking, and guide you through many a question you have always been
seeking. Full of unique insights that will improve not just your physical &
mental health, but also provide valuable grabs of human history and the
progress of the society that shapes our current health.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Nov 24 2021
Encyclopedia of Video Games: M-Z Oct 04 2022 This two-volume encyclopedia
addresses the key people, companies, regions, games, systems, institutions,

technologies, and theoretical concepts in the world of video games, serving
as a unique resource for students. The work comprises over 300 entries from
97 contributors, including Ralph Baer and Nolan Bushnell, founders of the
video game industry and some of its earliest games and systems. Contributing
authors also include founders of institutions, academics with doctoral
degrees in relevant fields, and experts in the field of video games.
The Prodigal Tongue Jul 29 2019 The author of the critically acclaimed
Spoken Here charts the transformation of the English language as it is used
around the world, examining the impact of everything from text messages and
blogs to hip-hop lyrics, Spanglish, and other cultural influences.
Fear and Loathing in America Oct 31 2019 From the king of “Gonzo”
journalism and bestselling author who brought you Fear and Loathing in Las
Vegas comes another astonishing volume of letters by Hunter S. Thompson.
Brazen, incisive, and outrageous as ever, this second volume of Thompson’s
private correspondence is the highly anticipated follow-up to The Proud
Highway. When that first book of letters appeared in 1997, Time pronounced
it "deliriously entertaining"; Rolling Stone called it "brilliant beyond
description"; and The New York Times celebrated its "wicked humor and
bracing political conviction." Spanning the years between 1968 and 1976,
these never-before-published letters show Thompson building his legend:
running for sheriff in Aspen, Colorado; creating the seminal road book Fear
and Loathing in Las Vegas; twisting political reporting to new heights for
Rolling Stone; and making sense of it all in the landmark Fear and Loathing
on the Campaign Trail '72. To read Thompson's dispatches from these
years—addressed to the author's friends, enemies, editors, and creditors,
and such notables as Jimmy Carter, Tom Wolfe, and Kurt Vonnegut—is to read a
raw, revolutionary eyewitness account of one of the most exciting and
pivotal eras in American history.
2017 Honda Odyssey Owner Manual Compatible with OEM Owners Manual, Factory
Glovebox Book Nov 05 2022
Proceedings, 1983 Harvard Computer Graphics Conference Sep 30 2019
Body, Inc Apr 17 2021 Body, Inc. develops a theory of translation poetics,
a poetics radically different from mimetic or expressive theories of
representation. Through readings of the work of Fred Wah, Robert Kroetsch,
and Daphne Marlatt, Body, Inc. argues that the postcolonial long poem is
generated not primarily through representation but through various forms of
interlingual, intralingulal, and intersemiotic translations.
Electronic Musician Jan 15 2021
Resources in Education Jul 21 2021 Serves as an index to Eric reports
[microform].
An Owner's Manual for Consciously Evolving Your Consciousness May 31 2022
This Owner's Manual provides you with detailed ways to Consciously Evolve
Your Consciousness while addressing other important related issues: The
Brain and How to Use It, The Law of Giving and Receiving, How to Meditate,
How to Chant Nam Myoho Renge Kyo, Wishing People a Happy Life, The
Probability of Being Born, Spiritual Philosophy, Neuroscience and
Neurogenesis (how to grow new stem cells), Evolution of the Subconscious
Mind. By the time you read this Owner's Manual, you will be on your way to
evolving your own consciousness. Included with this Owner's Manual is the
novel Romancing the Absurd, a story of redemption for two of the characters

who dabble in consciously evolving their consciousness. When financial
investigator Tony T. Trueblé is hired to interview key players in a major
lawsuit against a venture capitalist group, his world is turned upside down
as he is dragged through a seedy underworld of corruption, dishonesty, and
murder. He must not only get the job done but do so without giving into his
insatiable cravings for vodka, weed, and causal, meaningless sex.
Sensational, satirical, and sometimes absurd, Romancing the Absurd is a
literary murder mystery full of intrigue, suspense, philosophy, and
absurdist cutthroat behavior. Nine people die under bizarre circumstances. A
handful of people get screwed (in more ways than one). The story takes
humorous and philosophical twists and turns, leaving you laughing at the
murderous tactics some folks are willing to use to get ahead in this world.
Throughout the story, there runs an undercurrent of reflection, hope, and
redemption for Tony, who strives to right his wrongs, and Jim der Bacon,
accused of murder yet able to focus on consciously evolving his own
consciousness. For Tony, redemption comes through writing and his new
awareness that one can consciously evolve their consciousness. Romancing the
Absurd is the final result of Tony's studies, hard work, and shocking
struggles with himself, others, and the universe at large. Based on reallife venture capitalists, businessmen, and lawyers, the story is structured
using reinvented reality.
Encyclopedia of Video Games: The Culture, Technology, and Art of Gaming,
2nd Edition [3 volumes] Dec 26 2021 Now in its second edition, the
Encyclopedia of Video Games: The Culture, Technology, and Art of Gaming is
the definitive, go-to resource for anyone interested in the diverse and
expanding video game industry. This three-volume encyclopedia covers all
things video games, including the games themselves, the companies that make
them, and the people who play them. Written by scholars who are
exceptionally knowledgeable in the field of video game studies, it notes
genres, institutions, important concepts, theoretical concerns, and more and
is the most comprehensive encyclopedia of video games of its kind, covering
video games throughout all periods of their existence and geographically
around the world. This is the second edition of Encyclopedia of Video Games:
The Culture, Technology, and Art of Gaming, originally published in 2012.
All of the entries have been revised to accommodate changes in the industry,
and an additional volume has been added to address the recent developments,
advances, and changes that have occurred in this ever-evolving field. This
set is a vital resource for scholars and video game aficionados alike.
Explores games, people, events, and ideas that are influential in the
industry, rather than simply discussing the history of video games Offers a
detailed understanding of the variety of video games that have been created
over the years Includes contributions from some of the most important
scholars of video games Suggests areas of further exploration for students
of video games
Automated Cartography Jan 03 2020
The Best Way Out, A South American Odyssey Mar 29 2022  “The Best Way Out”
recounts a stirring tale of the misfortunes and triumphs of a young
English/Argentine sailor from Devon in his quest to sail around Cape Horn.
William is born of English Argentine parentage which generates an affection
for his mother’s homeland. At an early age William Spyre is inculcated with

maritime traditions and desire by his father who served in the Royal Navy.
Although he becomes a modest barrister, Joseph Spyre’s unbounded affection
and respect for the sea never dims as he passes along this love to his son
William. After learning to sail competitively in Plymouth Bay, William turns
to offshore racing and defies the odds as he survives the ‘79 Fastnet Race
debacle. Tales of South America and Cape Horn grain racers told by Joseph
imbue a burning desire in William to ‘Round the Horn’. His wealthy mentor
gifts William a stout sloop for the journey and after a year of preparation
William heads south in late Fall 1981 in the first leg of his adventure.
Upon arriving in Buenos Aires to refit and visit relatives, unbeknownst to
William, he has appeared on the cusp of the Falklands invasion. He is
promptly arrested by the Argentine Junta as an English spy. Unable to break
William or vanquish him, his sadistic Argentine Navy tormentor forces him
into the Argentine Army for the invasion of the Falkland Islands. Alone and
now the pariah of his platoon, because he’s English, William fears for his
life at the hands of the Argentine Marines. He is spared and protected by
his platoon Lieutenant, because there is a need for him; he’s their
interpreter. After surviving the invasion and occupation of Stanley, William
is transferred to Goose Green just prior to the British counter invasion.
During a vicious fire fight in the dead of the southern winter, toward the
end of May 1982 William find that he’s on the losing end, but he is rescued
by a British Soldier in a bizarre coincidence of luck. After the “Arggies”
capitulate, William’s British identity cannot be established, so he is
returned to Argentina as a POW. He and his wounded buddy make their way back
to Buenos Aires on the famous Ruta 3 , bumming rides with good Samaritan,
long haul truckdrivers. He reunites with his extended family in Buenos
Aires, but is placed under surveillance by Astes. William’s PTSD and now
paranoia about Astes alerts him to trouble, so with the aid of his everresourceful cousin Rafael, he quickly refits his boat and sails again for
Cape Horn. Due to the poor preparation of his hasty departure, he is
subsequently wrecked on the coast of Patagonia, rescued by the
Argentine/Welch, and is nursed back to health. He has a torrid, illicit love
affair with his Welsh host’s daughter, forcing the couple to flee for their
lives across Patagonia. In their flight they are relentlessly pursued by
William’s Argentine nemesis, Lt Cmdr. Alfredo Astes. William continues to
pose a major threat to Astes’ tenuous hold on power. William and his love,
Angharad take refuge in Santiago, Chile, where Astes hatches an unsuccessful
plot to kill William. This failed attempt unseats Astes from power, but he
remains a threat. Angharad encourages to complete his Cape Horn quest, so he
takes a tenuous step, travels to Ushuaia, hires a veteran skipper and boat
and finally conquers the Horn in winter. The trip out to and around the Horn
in winter is a thrilling adventure in and of itself. After sailing past Cape
Horn, instead of being jubilant at attaining his goal, William becomes
introspective and finally realizes that his attaining his goal has come at
the expense of others. He sees that the journey itself is what mattered
which was enabled by the love, respect and sacrifice of his closest friends
and family. William finally realizes that it is they who are important, not
attaining a seemingly impossible goal. He learns this lesson a little late
in life, but better learned than never understood. One would think that the
story ends here, but no, there’s one last, dangerous problem that must be

dealt with - Lt Cmdr. Alfredo Astes. Back in Ushuaia after the Horn, William
inadvertently encounters his antagonist Astes and a confrontation ensues,
but you must read the book to find out what happens. - Who will prevail and
how? The incredible natural beauty and majesty of Chile and Argentina set
the backdrop and inspiration for this account of intrigue, betrayal, passion
and the ultimate triumph of the human spirit.
Engaging the World Apr 29 2022 Offers essays demonstrating the critical
relevance of Irigaray’s thought of sexual difference for addressing
contemporary ethical and social issues. Engaging the World explores Luce
Irigaray’s writings on sexual difference, deploying the resources of her
work to rethink philosophical concepts and commitments and expose new
possibilities of vitality in relationship to nature, others, and to one’s
self. The contributors present a range of perspectives from multiple
disciplines such as philosophy, literature, education, evolutionary theory,
sound technology, science and technology, anthropology, and psychoanalysis.
They place Irigaray in conversation with thinkers as diverse as Charles
Darwin, Claude Lévi-Strauss, Gilles Deleuze, René Decartes, and Avital
Ronell. While every essay challenges Irigaray’s thought in some way, each
one also reveals the transformative effects of her thought across multiple
domains of contemporary life. Mary C. Rawlinson is Professor of Philosophy
and Comparative Literature at Stony Brook University, State University of
New York. She is the coeditor (with Ellen K. Feder and Emily Zakin) of
Derrida and Feminism: Recasting the Question of Woman and (with Sabrina L.
Hom and Serene J. Khader) of Thinking with Irigaray, also published by SUNY
Press.
Odyssey Mar 05 2020
Auto Carto 8 Feb 02 2020
Higher Order Logic Theorem Proving and Its Applications Dec 14 2020 This
book constitutes the proceedings of the 8th International Conference on
Higher Order Logic Theorem Proving and Its Applications, held in Aspen
Grove, Utah, USA in September 1995. The 26 papers selected by the program
committee for inclusion in this volume document the advances in the field
achieved since the predecessor conference. The papers presented fall into
three general categories: representation of formalisms in higher order
logic; applications of mechanized higher order logic; and enhancements to
the HOL and other theorem proving systems.
Demonic Household: See Owner's Manual Jul 01 2022 Readers Beware of those
appliances! You are traveling into a dark and humorous place. We start you
off with light, soft stories, but be warned. With each passing page, you
will find yourself falling into the ever darker, gorier, and more demonic.
We're not responsible for any out of warranty or straight-from-hell
defective items. By the end of this collection, you will never look at your
couch, your washer, and even television the same way. It will leave you to
wonder if you should be laughing anymore. Will your household turn on you?
Keep your Owner’s Manuals close by!
Topol V. American Honda Motor Company, Inc Feb 25 2022
Consumer Product Safety Commission's Response to Hazards of All-terrain
Vehicles (ATV'S) Nov 12 2020
Popular Science Jan 27 2022 Popular Science gives our readers the
information and tools to improve their technology and their world. The core

belief that Popular Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
Boating Mar 17 2021
Chilton's Honda CR-V/Odyssey 1995-00 Repair Manual Feb 13 2021 All models.
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